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Glenwood Ave Reconstruction 
 
The Minneapolis Pedestrian Advisory Committee (PAC) supports the design for Glenwood Ave reconstruction 
presented on 4/21/16. In particular, the addition of planted boulevards on both sides of the street will greatly 
enhance the pedestrian experience. The PAC recommends further study in the following areas: 

• Pursue curb bulb outs at cross streets, particularly at Lyndale Avenue North. Identify vehicular traffic volumes 
to understand if two travel lanes in each direction are warranted. 

• Pursue other enhancements that will signal to drivers on Lyndale Ave North that Glenwood is a pedestrian-
oriented area. 

• Study projected pedestrian & bicycle volumes with addition of Royalston Station and increased development 
in order to understand how increased pedestrian & bicycle volumes might influence the design 
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